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Halloween at Kirk–Thursday, October 31st 
Halloween is a very exciting day for children. We will be celebrating at Kirk with parties, a costume parade, and kindergarteners trick or treating to the classrooms and school office. Preschool, Kindergarten, First and Second grade will have a parade at 9:30 a.m.  The parking lot will close at 9:00a.m. in order to get ready for the parade.  Please park on Welby Way and walk your child to school. The gate code is #1242.  There will be a late start on November 1st.  Tot Center and Preschool will have their regular start time 9am.  Kindergarden-3rd grade will start at 9:30am and 4th and 5th grade will start at 9am.
There are certain guidelines, however, that we would like you to know about and help us follow. Children may wear their costumes to school provided parents observe these requests:

· No scary masks or scary face paint. It is the teacher's decision whether to allow non-scary masks to be worn at each class party. We have children on campus as young as two years old who are not yet able to separate fact from fantasy.
· Please keep costume accessories to a minimum. Don’t send any items with the costume, such as swords, guns, or anything that the child cannot wear during the day. 
· If your child’s costume is expensive or you must have it in perfect condition for the evening, you may consider having your child wear an alternate costume to school. Children play, fall, and things can happen!
· Please don’t ask your child’s teacher to be responsible for the costume. They do seem at times to be bionic men and women, but it is impossible for them to be the keeper of the costumes for almost 200 children.

We look forward to sharing this fun day with your children.

Happy Halloween!
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Safety Tips! (Courtesy of the Polly Klaas Foundation)
 ♥      Have older kids take along two or more friends trick-or-treating. If your child is 12 or younger, you or another trusted adult should go along.
 ♥    Remind your child to stop only at houses that are well-lit and stay in neighborhoods that are familiar.
 ♥    Have your child carry a flashlight.
 ♥    Tell your child to NEVER enter a person’s home or car for a treat.
 ♥    Get to know the entire route trick-or-treaters intend to follow and agree with your child on a specific time to return home.
 ♥    Tell your child to stay on the sidewalks and only cross the street at intersections.
 ♥    Make sure your child’s costume is flame resistant, allows for safe walking, is easily visible at night and does not obstruct sight. Consider putting reflective tape on your child’s costume and bag to increase visibility.
 ♥    Tell your child not to eat any treats until they return home. Inspect all treats and dispose of anything that seems to have been tampered with.
 ♥    If anyone bothers or approaches your child, remind them to take 3 steps back, yell “NO!” and run away quickly. Tell them to seek out a group of trick-or-treaters accompanied by an adult and tell what just happened.
